
 

December 5, 2023 
 
City of Joliet 
150 W. Jefferson Street 
Joliet, IL 60432 
 
Attn:  Mr. Russ Lubash 
 
RE: Abri Credit Union -Drive Thru Exhibit 
 SWC Canton Farm & Drauden Road 
 
Dear Mr. Lubash 
 
Please see attached Drive Thru Exhibit for your reference, regarding the request for Abri Credit 
Union to provide a drive thru ATM as part of their new branch construction project.  The drive 
thru is part of the larger construction project to build a new +/- 3,000 credit union branch to 
serve the Joliet / Plainfield communities.  The drive thru lane will be located along the south 
side of the building and will consist of (2) drive thru lanes that will be serviced with tubes and 
monitored by a teller during branch operating hours.  A third lane will be serviced by an ATM 
with extended operating hours but will be inoperative during the night time hours as dictated by 
the recorded CC&Rs. 
 
This request is being presented to you for consideration of required special use permits.  Please 
review the materials shared with you and make a recommendation of approval to the City 
Council at the next regular meeting of the council. 
 
If you have any follow-up questions or comments or need additional information, please feel 
free to contact me at (602) 264-7263 or email me at sclow@dbsi-inc.com. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Shawn M. Clow 
Architectural Designer 
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